JUL 10 B

Docket Nos, 50-352
50-353

Mr. D. M. Smith

Senior Vice President -
Nuclear

Philadelphia Electric Compzny

Nuclear Group Headquarters

Correspondence Control Desk

P. O. Box 195

Wayne, PA 19087-C195

Dear Mr. Smirh:
SUBJECT: COMBINED INSPECTION REPORT NUMBERS 50-352/92-19; 50-353/92-19

This refers to the safety inspection of fire protection ac‘ivities conducted by A. Finkel of this
office from June 15 - 19, 1992, at the Limerick Generaung Station, Units 1 and 2, in
Sanatoga, Pennsylvania, of activities authorized by NRC License Nos. NPF-39 and NPF-85
and to the discussions of our findings held by Mr. A. kinkel with Mr. R. Costagliola and
other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the NRC Region | Inspection Report
which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examirations of procedures and records, interviews with personnei, and observations by ‘he

inspector,

Within the scope of this inspection, no issues affecting public health and safety, nor any
violations of NRC requirements were observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Ycur cooperati. vith us in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lee H. Bettenhausen Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety
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